
THE SCARECROWS ARE RETURNING 
Get ready for Scarecrows in the Garden! 

October 8th through October 21st  

UGA Research & Education Garden 

129 Ellis Road – Griffin 

 

Come out and join the wild and wacky scarecrow 

creations on display in the Garden. 

 

Add your own scarecrow creation or one from your club, school, 

business, or organization. Contact Barbara Harris 

(barbaraharris69@gmail.com; 770-461-5174) for a Registration 

Form or for more information. 

 

Want to learn how to create your own scarecrow? 

Enroll in our SCARECROW WORKSHOP on Saturday, October 6th 

 (10 AM to 1 PM). Contact Wayne Gardner (wgardner@uga.edu) to 

register or for more information. 

 

SCARECROW CELEBRATION 
Don’t forget our Scarecrow Celebration on 

Sunday, October 21st from 1 to 4 PM 

There will be face painting, storytelling, hair 

decorating, pumpkin painting, jewelry making, 

games and more. Kids are invited to wear fun 

and zany costumes for an afternoon of FREE 

activities and treats for all ages. 
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